
 7th Grade 

7th grade students will 

travel to Austin and San 

Antonio on May 8-10 for 

their annual field trip.  

Students will be learning 

about Texas history 

while having fun. 

Mrs. Leslie’s 7th grade 

science classes are 

finishing their unit on 

Genetics and Heredity.  

Mrs. Leslie’s advanced 

science class will be 

dissecting an earthworm 

later this month. 

7th grade Careers 

Class has been 

vigorously working on 

the CAREERS/JOB 

unit.  They just 

completed a 

professional resume 

and references.  They 

will work on cover 

letters later this month. 

Band 

The band department 

held their annual spring 

concert on May 5th.  On 

April 29th the band 

traveled to Sandy Lake 

Music Festival where 

they received top 

ratings.  They also got 

to enjoy hamburgers 

cooked on the grill and 

carnival like rides. 

Teen Leadership 

Mrs. Hopkin’s Teen 

Leadership classes 

have been researching 

different volunteer 

organizations and 

presenting what they 

learned to the class.  

Also,  the students have 

completed 3 hours of 

community service.  

Including some of the 

following, picking up 

trash, helping in soup 

kitchens, collecting food 

and helping stock a food 

bank.  Students made 

posters with summaries 

and pictures of each 

community service.  

Library 

The library has been 

very busy.  On May 3rd 

Mrs. Beauchamp took 

around 90 students to 

the Rough Riders game.  

The students who got to 

participate were those 

who met their AR goals.  

While there they got 

free hats and had all 

you can eat hot dogs, 

nachos, and bratwurst. 

 

 

AG & FFA 

The 8th grade AG 

class has been 

working really hard in 

wood shop.  They 

are starting to put 

together wooden 

step stools, copper 

pip joints and PVC 

pipe joints.  They are 

learning the value of 

hard work and 

accuracy with hand 

tools.   

One of our very own 

8th graders, Austin 

Furlow, qualified for 

the area FFA Soil 

Stewardship 

Speaking contest on 

May 11th. 

As for the AG 

program, they are 

wrapping up their 

year with their annual 

member banquet on 

May 7th. 

6th Grade 

Mrs. Philipp’s advanced 

reading is studying the 

novel Homesick an 

autobiography which 

takes place in China 

during the turn of the 

century.  Regular 

reading classes are 

studying JAWS:  The 

Summer is right around the corner!!   
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Board 

Communications 

Prequel.  Comparing 

fact vs. fiction, 

Hollywood’s 

exaggerations and 

symbolism. 

PTO 

PTO provided lunch 

for Teacher 

Appreciation Week.  It 

was very much 

appreciated! 

It has been a great year  

at AMS.  We are very 

proud of our students 

and staff.  We are 

winding down the year 

with our awards 

assemblies for each 

grade.  8th grade 

awards will be May 17th 

at 1:00pm, 7th grade 

awards will be May 22 

at 1:00pm and 6th 

grade awards will be 

May 21st at 1:00pm. 

 

On May 24th AMS  will 

be heading to Denton 

Waterworks to have 

some fun in the sun .  


